
 
Non-Consultant Hospital Doctor (NCHD) 

National Fellowship in Innovation 
  

The Spark Innovation Programme is delighted to announce we are 
accepting applications for an exciting opportunity, the Non-
Consultant Hospital Doctor (NCHD) National Fellowship in 

Innovation.  
 

If you are excited by change, innovation and development in the 
health system, we would like to hear from you. 

  
Applications must be submitted by email to Neilan Govender at 
neilan.govender@hse.ie, no later than 5pm on 7th March 2022.  
Informal enquiries may be directed to Dr Rachel McNamara at  
rachel.mcnamara@hse.ie or by phone 087-2127015 or Jared 
Gormly, at jared.gormly@hse.ie or by phone  087 1242317. 

 
For a full description of the opportunity and more information on 

the Spark Frontline Innovation Programme , please go to  
www.hse.ie/spark  
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